COMING SOON!

The NMSBVI Innovations Group is proud to announce the upcoming launch of its new e-newsletter, “Details InFocus,” covering a variety of topics and even including a Students’ Corner!

If NMSBVI doesn’t yet have your email address and you’d like to subscribe, please email us at
NMSBVI_News@nmsbvi.k12.nm.us
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